
FREE and Open to All – No RSVP Needed

Fulbright Information Session 

The UMBC Teaching English to Speakers of Other 
Languages Program Presents

A virtual session 
sponsored by the 

TESOL program

Wednesday
April 26

7:30 - 8:30 pm
Eastern US Time

Free registration by 
e-mail to

TESOL@umbc.edu
The Fulbright U.S. Student Program gives talented UMBC 
undergraduate and graduate students the opportunity to conduct 
research or teach English in more than 140 countries throughout 
the world. This merit-based scholarship program offers an exciting 
opportunity to represent the United States and further your 
academic and professional goals. 

Dr. Brian Souders, UMBC's Associate Director for Global 
Engagement and instructor in the TESOL MA program will host this 
information session on Wednesday, April 26 at 7:30 pm. Come 
learn more about the program, the application process and UMBC's 
support system for applicants for this life-changing international 
experience

Dr. Brian Souders
Fulbright and English 

Language Fellow 
Advisor

Dr. Brian Souders, a UMBC TESOL MA alumus (2019), has worked with hundreds of 
UMBC students on their applications for Fulbright and other prestigious scholarships. He 
has also served on the executive board of the National Association of Fellowships 
Advisors, the professional organization of fellowship advisors. He attended two 
intensive Russian-language study programs in Moscow, and worked for a year in 
Tallinn, Estonia as a research affiliate with the Estoniana Academy of Sciences under the 
auspices of the Foreign Language and Area Studies (FLAS) graduate fellowship program.tesol.umbc.edu


